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   What You Need To Know About Your Office Visit 

 
 

Thank you for scheduling your appointment with Huron Gastro. To allow time to 

register, please arrive 20 minutes before your scheduled appointment time. If you are 

15 minutes or more late for your scheduled appointment time you may be canceled 

and asked to reschedule.  

 

Remember to bring the following items with you: 

 

 Driver’s license or photo identification card 

 All insurance cards 

 Any relevant medical records that you have from other hospitals or physicians 

 A form of payment for your Co-pay (if applicable) 

 

If you are a member of an HMO, please verify that your insurance referral has been sent 

before your appointment date. 

 

Appointment Cancellation: 

 

If you need to cancel or reschedule your appointment, please call our office at  

734-434-6262. A $50.00 fee will be applied to your account if you cancel your office visit 

within 48 hours of your appointment time.  

 

Audio/Video Recording:  

 

To protect the personal health information and privacy of our patients, staff, and guests, 

the use of cellphones or electronic devices for audio/video recording is prohibited.  

 

Questions: 

 

If you have any questions, please call our office at (734) 434-6262 and ask for our 

scheduling department. You may also contact us through our Patient Portal that can be 

found on our website: www.hurongastro.com 

http://www.hurongastro.com/

